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Dear Neighbors, I want to thank all the residents who have joined or rejoined the FPCA this year.  
Without your support, we could not continue to supply our community with services.  As a reminder, we offer 
the community the following: supplemental security, representation in code enforcement, liaison with the Co-
lumbus Division of Police, the “Forester”, island maintenance at Karl Road entrances, and a web site.  These 
services are provided for a membership fee of just $25.00 per year which is about $2 a month. So far, this 
year only 19% of the residents of Forest Park East and West have paid their membership dues.  We need 
more participation so that we can continue with all the services we offer.  

It is amazing to me that there are residents who expect the FPCA to handle problems they may be 
having with their neighbors or incidents on their particular street yet do not feel it’s necessary to become a 
member of the organization who is there to possibly assist them with such concerns.  All of the officers of the 
Forest Park Civic Association are volunteers who are all still employed but do their best to give to the commu-
nity.  These volunteers gladly give of their time and money to help keep our neighborhood vibrant. The FPCA 
is only as strong as its membership.  The amount of the FPCA’s impact is in direct proportion to the number 
of its members. If you have not sent in your membership fee, find the form in this Forester edition and 
please consider making Forest Park stronger by becoming a member.  
 As many of you know, George Schmidt will be stepping down in his role of leading the “Forester” de-
livery. He has done a fantastic job in keeping the “Forester” at your doorstep. We want to thank him for a job 
well done!! Now, however, we NEED someone 
to fill the void.  George is willing to help the 
new volunteer/volunteers with the ins and outs 
of the job. If there is no one to fill the position, 
we will have to resort to an Online only copy of 
the Forester each month. If the print copy of 
the Forester is important to you, please consid-
er helping with coordinating the bagging and 
delivery of Forester. We already have some vol-
unteers who bag and deliver the Forester each 
month but need someone to organize all of the 
details.  Keep Forest Park active and get in-
volved.  
 
Thank You,  
Ed Vanasdale, FPCA President 

 

Forest Park BLOCKWATCH Meeting 
6:00 pm, September 12, 2017 

Prior to FPCA meeting 
 

 

Next FPCA Meeting 
Tuesday September 12, 7 pm 

 

Location: 
Epworth United Methodist Church 

5100 Karl Road 
 

Forest Park Fall  
Garage Sale 

Saturday Sept. 16, 9am—5pm 
 

161 Task Force Clean Up 
Saturday, September 16—9 am 

Meet behind Jiffy Lube on 161 
Wear comfortable closed-toe shoes. 
Gloves, trash bags, safety vest and  

Pick-up tools will be supplied.   
Help keep our neighborhood clean.  

Careful, Schools are OPEN 
 

• Slow down, Watch your speed 
in Forest Park 

• Look out for children waiting 
and loading buses 
or walking to 
school.  

• Stop for a school 
bus loading kids. 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..…614-554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Eric Kreig……...…...614-329-3272 
 4.  Marirae Frankenfield..419-512-3892 
 5.  Laurie Burkland…...614-301-5026 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Linda Hancock…….614-841-9103 
 7.  Cindy Fenstermaker.614-323-3173 
 8   Earl Miller …………..614-846-6389 
 9.  VACANCY 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Gina Rivera…….....419-982-0096 
13. George Schmidt…614-895-7459 
14. VACANCY 
 

City Code Enforcement  
            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Lou Bernard           ………..………614-430-8161 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Ken Gilbert………………….……..614-888-3559 

 

VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 
Mike Stone………………...614-218-1788 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Donna Vanasdale..……..…..…614-846-2784 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 

 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  
Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494 
  

WEBSITE 
Scott Prigan ……………………….614-523-2420 

 

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Catherine Gilbert @ 614-888-3559. Adver-
tisements can be emailed (camera ready) 
to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 

COSTS to ADVERTISE: 
Full page AD: $195 
1/2 page AD: $105 
1/4 page AD:$65 

Business card AD: $40  
 

If you encounter problems with an  
advertiser, please notify 

 Cate Gilbert at 614-888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 

 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar & 
Dairy Queen. 

 

Articles for October, 2017 are due to edi-
tor by September 15, 2017. The October, 
2017 Forester will be delivered to homes 
by the first Sunday, October 1st, or 
ONLINE at fpcivic.org . 

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 

mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

Mary Sguerra, Mike Stone, Teri Easterday, Ed Vanas-
dale, George Schmidt, Rita Woeste, Rae Polina, Dan 

Hartzell, Linda Whitmore 

Membership Update 
 

Hi everybody.  Thank you so very much for the growing base of people who have returned their membership 
and joined FPCA so far for the 2017-2018 season.  We posted an initial list of those who have joined in our 
August Forester and will make another listing in the October edition to wrap things up.  Note that we only 
print names of residents who allow us to publish their household in FPCA directories.  If you still need to 
join, you can email me at msto0103@yahoo.com or join through paypal on our Forest Park web site. 
 

The membership drive has a huge amount of moving parts between outreach visitors, our treasurer, the data-
base volunteer and I so at times this will create a delay in name posting.  I greatly apologize for the inefficien-
cies in the process.  If you have mailed your membership prior to July 1 we should have posted your name by 
now.  If you mailed it beyond that date, or had it collected by a volunteer, there is a chance we have not yet 
published it and appreciate your patience.  You are more than welcome to personally email me at 
msto0103@yahoo.com to check your status if you wish. 
 

One final note: While it is great to have FPCA members in the upper hundreds, it is equally disturbing that so 
many people make a deliberate choice not to join.  Membership cost is less than two pizzas and by now every-
body who has been in this neighborhood knows the many ways it works to enhance everyone’s property val-
ue.  If you are one who choses not to join, I respectfully ask you to help fund the benefits others are currently 
paying for you.  Let’s  continue to be a strong, unified neighborhood!! 
 

Submitted by Mike Stone   

mailto:msto0103@yahoo.com
mailto:msto0103@yahoo.com
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES         09/30/2017 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 
Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
 

 

July 2017 
FPCA  
Treasurer’s 
Report. 
Submitted by 
Dan Hartzell 
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GARAGE SALE ENTRY FORM - $5.00 
 

Name____________________________________  Address _____________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Featured Items: 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
SPACE IS LIMITED, SO LIST THE MOST IMPORTANT ITEMS 
Mail to Mary Sguerra,  5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229       Make checks out to F.P.C.A. 

FOREST PARK FALL 
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 
Saturday, September 16th  

 

Fall house cleaning time is here again! Your junk can be 
someone’s treasure.  Have fun and make a little money by en-
tering the Forest Park Civic Association   Garage Sale which 
will be held on Sept. 16th from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Adver-
tisement will appear in local newspaper. Maps and listings of 
addresses of participants will be handed out to prospective 
buyers at the East and West Island entrances to Forest Park on 
Karl Rd from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. on the day of the sale. 
 
The Association charges a minimal fee of $5.00 to participate 
in this gigantic  community sale. You receive quite a bargain 
when one considers the  advertisement drawing card to all the 
Northland communities, fun with your neighbors, and some extra cash in your pocket. The fee 
helps defray the cost of the advertising. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail with your check of $5.00 made payable to F.P.C.A. by 
Sept. 12 to Mary Sguerra, 5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229 
 

If you have any questions, please call Mary at 818-7636 

Cook's Termite & Pest Control is proud to call central Ohio our home. Having served countless residents and commercial clients 
throughout our community since 1981, our entire service area includes Franklin, Delaware, Licking, Fairfield, Pickaway, Madison, 

Knox, Union and Morrow counties. Specializing in termite control, pest removal and gas line services,  
Cook's Termite & Pest Control is a family owned and operated company.  

We are licensed, bonded and insured for our clients’ complete   
protection and peace of mind.  

1014 E. Hudson St. 
Columbus, OH 43211  
 

Phone:   614-263-1085 
    614-263-1794 
Fax:   614-263-0364 
Email: cooks.termite@gmail.com 
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SPAGHETTI DINNER &  SILENT AUCTION 
 

The Northland Community is invited to an Epworth United Methodist Church Spa-

ghetti Dinner & Silent Auction Fundraiser on Saturday, September 16 from 5:00 pm 

to 7:30 pm.   “Gluten-Free” pasta will be available.  Come join us for an evening of food 

and fun.  Adults - $10, Children 11 and under - $5.  Children under 4 eat free!  Auction 

items include sports memorabilia, jewelry, pictures, floral arrangements, Longaberger 

Baskets, Gift Certificates for local businesses, Seasonal Gift Baskets, as well as other 

items of interest for children.  Call the church office (885-8015) for further details. 
Submitted by Rae Pollino 

CRAFT SHOW 
 

Are you interested in being a part of the Epworth 
United Methodist Church 
Annual Craft Show on Sat-
urday, November 4?  Craft-
ers of all kinds, as well as 
select vendors, are welcome 
to be a part of this show.  
For more information, 
please contact Rae Pollina 
(614-475-6623) or the 
church office (614-885-
8015). 
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DO YOU ENJOY THE BENEFITS OF LIVING IN FOREST PARK? 

  
If you have already paid your annual $25 membership fee for the Forest Park Civic Association (FPCA), we THANK 
YOU!   
 
 If you haven’t yet, it’s not too late.  Just complete the attached Household Data Sheet, along with your payment to the 
Forest Park Civic Association & mail to Forest Park Civic Association, P.O. Box 29160, Columbus, Ohio  43229-0160. 
Or, you can return the completed form to the aforementioned address and pay via PayPal by going to www.fpcivic.org.  
 
 The FPCA is a neighborhood organization comprised of residents who volunteer their time and skills to make a differ-
ence for our communi-
ty.  
  

•        We are in 
good standing 
with the City, 
which gives us 
with opportunities 
to weigh in on 
things that impact 
our neighborhood. 

•        Along with 
your financial 
support, there are 
many ways you 
too can volunteer 
(see attachment). 

•        60% of the 
$25 is used for 
supplemental se-
curity for Forest 
Park streets. To 
our knowledge, 
no other Civic 
Association 
in our area pro-
vides such a ser-
vice.  

The FPCA meets on the 
2nd Tuesday of every 
month (with few excep-
tions) at the Epworth 
United Methodist 
Church at 5100 Karl 
Road.  
The Block Watch meets 
at 6 pm followed by the 
FPCA meeting at 7 
pm.  The next meeting is 
onSeptember 12th. 
Please come to one of 
our meetings. 
  
I encourage you to think 
seriously about join-
ing.  Your support will 
help our Forest Park 
community and benefit 
all who live within it. 
  
Linda Whitmore 
FPCA Area 11 

http://www.fpcivic.org/
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact Forester Editor, 614-785-1555 or email forester_ed@fpcivic.org for information.  

Forest Park  
Business Members 
 

Churches 
 

Epworth United Methodist 
5100 Karl Road 
(614) 885-8015 
 

Home, Services 
 

Amy’s Alterations 
Amy Likens 
(614) 404-8090 
 

Duppy’s Door Service 
Joe Duppy, Owner 
(614) 889-0244 
 

Jonathan Allen Landscape 
jallen8352@wowway.com 
(614) 899.6085 
 

Salem Property Care 
Bill Pearce, Owner 
(614) 905-0240 
 

Schoedinger North Chapel 
5554 Karl Rd 
(614) 224-6105 
 

Restaurants 
 

Gabby’s 
1887 Tamarack Circle 
(614) 433-0583 

And The Winners are.... 
  
We have been looking around the neighborhoods and picking the winners for 
the 2017 Forest Park Beautification awards was not an easy task. 
I want to thank all of Forest Park for making our neighborhood look so very 
good. We have selected two winners from Forest Park East and two winners 
from Forest Park West. It was wonderful to see all of the beautiful yards 
throughout Forest Park. The awards will be given out at the Forest Park 
meeting September 12th.   
 

 Forest Park East  
 First Place/ 2311 Rolling Rock Dr. 
 Second Place/ 2240 Tuliptree Ave 
 

 Forest Park West 
 First Place/ 5292 Sprucewood Rd 
 Second Place/ 5516 Satinwood Dr 
 

Congratulations to our winners, and we hope to 
meet you at the meeting to receive your award. I really hope we have as 
many wonderful yards to judge next year. And next year I will be looking for 
more volunteers to help with the judging. Its great to live in Forest Park.  
 

Submitted by Lora Hartzell 
Beautification chairperson 

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:jallen8352@wowway.com
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  

Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Highly Recommended 
 

I often write reviews about restaurants who support Forest Park with membership and advertising who have a 
good product.  This month I feel compelled to highlight two hard working contractors who have been great 
benefactors for Forest Park.  Neither live in Forest Park, but both have done much for us.   
 

Dan Hughes of Hughes Roofing Remodeling Maintenance, has purchased a full page ad in the Forester for 
as long as I can remember.  He is often a business member.   
 

Now I know firsthand that he and his son Chad do excellent work.  They were hired to fix a gutter, the alumi-
num soffit the front porch, replace a chain link fence and gate and replace the concrete lip in the garage and 
the apron at the street.  Stop by and judge for yourself.  I counted at least 12 people who asked for their infor-
mation.  It was professional.  No foul language.  The jobsite was always tidy and left clean at the end of the 
day.  Dan is not the cheapest, but the best value.   
 

During my first tour as president of Forest Park I asked landscape companies in Forest Park to volunteer to 
take care the garden islands at Karl and Sandalwood for the right to advertise on the islands.  No takers.  One 
day I was driving through Forest Park and I saw a guy working in a yard.  I asked him the same question.  
Told him we could allow him to put a sign up for his business if he took care of the islands for free.  He 
agreed.  For 18 years Jonathan Allen has been the caretaker of the green space that welcomes everyone to 
our neighborhood.  It is spectacular.  Not only does he work hard weeding and planting, but has donated dec-
orative stone and plants.   
 

I hired Jonathan to landscape my front and back yards.  To date 15 people have asked me who did it.  He is 
not the cheapest, but the best value.  He replaced all the timbers around my gardens.  Trimmed everything.  
Glued in the decorative stone.  Mulched.  Every day the jobsite was left clean.   
 

I have had other contractors do excellent work at my house.  These two are in the Forester because of the 
contributions these guys have made to Forest Park and I can give an honest firsthand account of the excel-
lent work.   
 

Dan Hughes  614-203-5555 
Jonathan Allen  614-899-6085 
 

For more info contact:  George Schmidt, Georgeschmidt1949@outlook.com   

mailto:Georgeschmidt1949@outlook.com
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
 

***   
September 1,15, 29 

& 
October 13 & 27 

All of Forest 
Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  
we are Part B 

of the  
Friday Program. 

 

 

Check out FPCA’s web-
site to find out how to 
connect with us via so-

cial media. 
www.fpcivic.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are now 
conncecting with neigh-
bors via facebook and 

twitter.  
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We Love Our Forest Park and Surrounding Communities! 
And We Love The Beauty In The Diversity That We See All Around Us! 

 
We love our beautiful homes, our beautiful yards with lovely mature trees, our many parks and schools, the business-

es around us, people that take pride in their properties, neighbors that are kind, friendly, and helpful. We love that we look out 
for each other, we love and respect our families, our friends, our neighbors, and our leaders. We want to be a good example in 
promoting this kind of love and respect for each other, to other communities in our great city of Columbus, our great state of 
Ohio, in our great Country of the United States of America, and around the world. 
Have you recently stopped to think that all that we have here is because our forefathers wanted to serve our great God, and 
develop a government that was based on Biblical principles? If we all lived out the golden rule of doing unto others as we 
would have them do unto us, our entire world would be a wonderful place of 
love and caring for one another, and of peace and joy for all. 

 
We have a special community event coming up on Thursday, September 14, 
2017, that we hope that all who are reading the article will plan to attend. We 
hope that you will invite your family, friends, neighbors, and Church families, to 
join together with others. Do you know what this event is? It’s been happening 
annually for the previous 8 years.  
It’s the Circle of Prayer. 

 
We want to join hands all the way around Tamarack Circle, brother to neighbor, to sister, to friend, to child, to parent, to teach-
er, to business owner, to police officer, and the list goes on. We want to accomplish this task together in one accord, to pray 
for the restoration, and revitalization of our community. The Bible states our cause in this wonderful promise of God. If my peo-
ple, who are called by My name shall humble themselves, and pray, and seek my face, and turn from their wicked ways; then 
will I hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin, and will heal their land. 2 Chronicles 7:14. 

 
We will meet in the Dairy Queen parking lot. All families, Churches, Business owners, and others that are interested, are invit-
ed to join us for this great event! 

 
If you or your Church would like to be more involved, please call 614-315-2848 and please mention Circle of Prayer.  
Looking forward to seeing you there! 
Submitted by Teri Easterday 

tel:(614)%20315-2848
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